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Home Learning 
Stars of the Week 

 
Newton Class 

Nya’Lee 
 

Pascal Class 
Leo 

 
Thales Class 

Carlos 
 

Da Vinci Class 
 Ifraz 

 
Pythagoras Class 

Whole Class 
 

Archimedes Class 
Ade 

 
Copernicus Class 

Rayan 
 

Euclid Class 
Bilal 

 
Gauss Class 

Lina 
 

Blackwell Class 
Khadijah 

 
Lee Brown Class 

Daniel 
 

Tobias Class 
Fatima 

 
Banneker Class 

Talha 
 

Bhaskara Class 
Manel 

 
Fibonacci Class 

Prince 
 
 

Well done to everyone at 
home for their continued 

hard work and great effort 
with Home Learning! 
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school. New lessons will 

be uploaded to Seesaw 

from 8:30am tomorrow 

and our weekly telephone 

calls will also start up—

please do let your class 

teacher or co-teacher 

know if there are any  

issues. As ever, thank you 

for your continued hard 

work in supporting your 

children to complete their 

lessons. You are all doing 

a fantastic job! 

Mega Prize Winner 

Many congratulations to our most recent 
mega prize winner—Hawal in Year 2. His 
name was picked out from all of the many 
gold raffle tickets that pupils had been 
awarded last half term. He now has £100 
to spend on an item of his choice. Well 

done Hawal, this is  
thoroughly  
deserved and we 
hope you enjoy 
your prize! 

Message from Ms Colburn 

Welcome back to Ark 

Globe after the half term 

holiday. I hope you all had 

a relaxing but safe half 

term and were able to get 

out for some fresh air. I 

hope too that your child 

has been able to step away 

from their screens for a 

while after all of their 

hard work last half term. 

As I am sure you are all 

aware, today we find out 

from the government the 

next step with regards to 

pupils returning back to 

school. However we do 

know this won’t be before 

8 March. As soon as we 

are able to digest the  

information, we will of 

course let you all know the 

plans for our pupils.  

The class catch ups start 

again tomorrow and it has 

been wonderful to see so 

many children joining the 

sessions. Please do  

encourage your child to 

attend—this will start the 

smooth process of  

connectivity back to 

Fantastic  
half term  

fun! 

 

KS2  
Chromebooks 

We have now been able 
to allocate Chromebooks 

to all pupils in KS2 that need one ie they 
do not have sole use of a digital device at 
home. However, there are still a number 
that have not been collected. Please  
ensure you do collect the one allocated 
to your child (Tuesdays or Thursdays 
from 1:30—3:00pm) so that any left can 
be given to our younger pupils.  

Neaveh—Year 2 

Safiyah—Year 6 

Faaiza—Year 2 

Nizamuddin—Year 3 

Ayaana —Year 3 

Aaliyah—Year 3 
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Daily Health and Fitness Challenges 

Well done to those of you who were able to complete Mr Malachi’s PE challenges last 
half term. We have really enjoyed watching the videos of pupils taking part and the 
sense of fun the children have had as they have done them! 

                                                                                      

This weeks challenges are: 

Monday: From one side to the other: crawl, jump, hop and skip 

Tuesday: Balance a soft object on different body parts for 5, 10, 15 or 20 seconds  

Wednesday: Make your own fitness course (indoor or outdoor) with at least 3  
different activities 

Thursday: Name, draw and find out about a famous sportsperson 

Friday: Go for a 20 minute walk with an adult 

 

We are so pleased with the huge number of pupils taking part in these challenges!  

SENSO Safeguarding 

Please do remind your child that  
anything that they type onto their school 
Chrome book that is inappropriate can be 
picked up by our safeguarding monitor.  

Pupils won’t be able to access any  
unsuitable material but a screenshot will be 
taken as well as the device number. A  
telephone call home will then be made to alert 
you to the concern. Please do share with your 
children the online safety tips here so our  
children are as safe as possible when they are 
online. If you have any worries about your  
children and being online, please do let us 
know and we can help as much as we can.  

Pupil Birthdays 

Happy birthday to the following pupils 
this week: 

  Dabri—Lee Brown 
                    Riyaan— Da Vinci 

  Santiago—Tobias 
              Zainab—Thales  

  Dorcas—Tobias  

  Arslan—Blackwell 

We hope you  
have a lovely day celebrating! 

Happy birthday to the following who also 
celebrated their birthdays during half term: 

 Hulai—Euclid 
Sophie—Da Vinci 
Amina—Pascal 
Aicha—Tobias 
Badar—Gauss 
Amina—Copernicus 
Tiyzhaye— Banneker 

  

 
Community Classroom 

Stars of the Week 
 

Nursery 
Amelia 

 
Reception 

Mishkat 
 

Year 1  
Whole group 

 
Year 2 

 Safa 
 

Year 3 
Daniel 

 
Year 4 
Ridwan 

 
Year 5 
Ajwad 

 
Year 6 
Jayden 

 
Well done to everyone at 

school for their continued 
hard work and great effort 

with their lessons in 
Community Classroom! 

 Top Tips For Home Learning 

  

 

1. Get up at a regular time every  
morning so you get into a routine 

2. Log in to SeeSaw and check your 
activities for the day and think 
about how you are going to do 
your work  

3. Complete your work but take  
regular screen breaks - use the 
suggested timetable to help  

4. Make sure you upload your work 
everyday  

5. Always ask for help from us if you 
need it!  

Keep working hard Ark Globe  
Primary—we are very proud of you! 
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